Regulatory Law Office

By Email and Federal Express

Ms. Mary Cottrell, Secretary
Department of Telecommunications and Energy
Commonwealth of Massachusetts
One South Station, 2nd Floor
Boston, MA 02110

Re: DTE 01-20 – UNE RATES

Dear Ms. Cottrell:

Enclosed for filing in the referenced docket, please find the Initial Brief on behalf of the Department of Defense and All Other Federal Executive Agencies.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Ganton Trial Attorney Regulatory Law Office 703-696-1645

Enclosures
Copies to parties
on service list
by Email and U.S. Mail